

Northfleet Technology College Colyer Road Northfleet Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474 533802 Fax: 01474 536122

Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk Web: www.ntc.kent.sch.uk

Head: Jane Partridge

1 December 2017

**Dear Parents** 

## Christmas Coffee Morning: Friday 8 December 2017

NTC will be hosting it's annual 'Christmas Coffee Morning' on Friday 8 December. The event will run from 9:30-11:30am in the reception café and we'd love for you to join us!

As usual, we will be entertained by live music performed by some of the students, while being served tea/coffee/cakes by some of our sixth form IBCP students.

The chosen charity for this event is 'Heads Together' – a charity focused on mental health and wellbeing.

If you are unable to attend, please show your support by donating some cakes/biscuits for the event to help truly make it a success.

In the meantime, as the term is rapidly coming to an end, may I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a 'Happy Christmas'.

**Best Wishes** 

Ms E Campbell IB Coordinator





















In support of



## CHRISTMAS CHRISTMAS CHRISTMAS MORFIEL MORNING

Friday 8th December 9.30–11.30am Northfleet Technology College

Refreshments - Live Music - Good Company



